
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 1 OF THE 

INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 
on December 5, 2023 

 
 

The Intergovernmental Relations Sub-Committee met at 3:04 p.m., on November 2, 2023. 
 
ELECTRONIC MEETING 
 

Members Present: 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri, Chair 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca 

Staff Present: 

Michael Genova, Chief, Communications and Economic Development  
Raphael Costa, Director, Economic Development  
Maria Papadopoulos, Program Manager, Strategic Economic Relations, Economic 
Development  
Cassandra Cleveland, Communications Advisor, Economic Development, Corporate 
and Strategic Communications  
Isabel Leung, Deputy City Clerk, Office of the City Clerk  
Stella Martinella, Executive Assistant to Local and Regional Councillor Mario Ferri  
Anthony Tersigni, Executive Assistant to Local and Regional Councillor Mario Racco 
Assunta Ferrante, Council/Committee Administrator, Office of the City Clerk 

 

1. REVIEW – STRATEGIC INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS 
FRAMEWORK 

The Intergovernmental Relations Sub-Committee advises Council:   

1. That the discussion with respect to the above was received; and   

2. That the staff presentation by Michael Genova, Chief, 
Communications and Economic Development, and 
Communication C1., presentation material, dated November 2, 
2023, were received.  
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2. INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL 
RELATIONS 

The Intergovernmental Relations Sub-Committee advises Council:   

1. That staff report back regarding the following partnerships:   

1) Sora, Italy  
2) Delia, Italy  
3) Lanciano, Italy  
4) Ramla, Israel; and  

 
2. That the staff presentation by Raphael Costa, Director, Economic 

Development, and Communication C2., presentation material, dated 
November 2, 2023, were received.  
 

3. CITY OF VAUGHAN/MP/MPP ROUNDTABLE - JANUARY 2024 

The Intergovernmental Relations Sub-Committee advises Council:   

1. That the discussion with respect to the above was received; and  

2. That the staff presentation by Maria Papadopoulos, Program 
Manager, Strategic Economic Relations, Economic 
Development, and Communication C3., presentation material, 
dated November 2, 2023, were received.  

 

4. UPDATE - FALL ECONOMIC STATEMENT  

The Intergovernmental Relations Sub-Committee advises Council:   

1. That the discussion with respect to the above was received; and  

2. That the staff presentation by Maria Papadopoulos, Program 
Manager, Strategic Economic Relations, Economic 
Development, and Communication C4., presentation material, 
dated November 2, 2023, were received.  

 

5. 2024 SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS 

The Intergovernmental Relations Sub-Committee advises Council:   

1. That the 2024 Schedule of Meetings were approved, in 
accordance with Communication C5., with the following meeting 
dates:   

April 8   
September 16  
November 4  
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The meeting adjourned at 4:01 p.m. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri, Chair 


